
MEMORANDUM 

DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY 

EASTERN REGIONAL OFFICE 

To:  City Parcel Site File 

  FSID: 650 

  CSID: 1023 

From:  Huckleberry Palmer, Washington State Department of Ecology 

Date:  March 13, 2014 

Re:  Public Comment on City Parcel North Cook Street Remedial Investigation 

An addendum to the State Environmental Policy Act (SEPA) checklist and a Fact Sheet explaining 
additional remedial work to be done along North Cook Street in accordance with the existing Work Plan 
were submitted for public review for comments on the proposed work. The North Cook Street work 
involves implementing the Cleanup Action Plan to remediate PCB-containing soils identified along the 
western fence line of the City Parcel property and along the eastern edge of North Cook Street. 
Comments from the public were accepted January 30 through March 2, 2015. No comments were 
received by Ecology. 


